
The existing portable that houses kindergarten students 

will be removed. These students will relocate to a new 

addition.

A new safe school entry will be constructed for visitors to 

enter the facility at a new main office location.

The existing office is small and inadequate for this facility. An existing 

classroom will be renovated to create a new main office area.

The existing main entry will be relocated, and the new 

three classroom addition will be constructed at this 

location.
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